
 

 

 

Recommendation for Council Action (Purchasing) 

Austin City Council Item ID: 29816 Agenda Number 15. 

Meeting Date: January 30, 2014 

Department: Purchasing 

Subject 
 
Authorize award and execution of a 36-month requirements supply contract with INDUSTRIAL DISPOSAL 
SUPPLY CO., INC., to provide OEM Parts and Repair Services for TYMCO Street Sweepers in an amount not to 
exceed $384,400, with three 12-month extension options in an amount not to exceed $140,915 for the first extension 
option, $147,861 for the second extension option, and $155,154 for the third extension option, for a total contract 
amount not to exceed $828,330.  

Amount and Source of Funding 
 
Funding in the amount of $81,334 is available in the Fiscal Year 2013-2014 Operating Budget of the Fleet Services 
Department.  Funding for the remaining 28-months of the original contract period and extension options is 
contingent upon available funding in future budgets. 

Fiscal Note 
 
There is no unanticipated fiscal impact.  A fiscal note is not required. 

Purchasing 
Language: Sole Source 

Prior Council 
Action:       

For More 
Information: Jonathan Dalchau, Buyer II, 512-974-2938 

Boards and 
Commission 
Action: 

      

Related Items:  

MBE / WBE: 
This contract will be awarded in compliance with City Code Chapter 2-9D (Minority-Owned 
and Women-Owned Business Enterprise Procurement Program).  No subcontracting 
opportunities were identified; therefore, no goals were established for this contract. 

Additional Backup Information 



 

 

 
This contract establishes a reliable source for repair parts and labor required for the maintenance and repair of the 
City's fleet of TYMCO street sweepers.  Industrial Disposal Supply Co., Inc. is the only dealer authorized to provide 
equipment repair services and parts for TYMCO street sweepers in Texas. 
 
These repair parts and services will be purchased on an as needed basis for general routine maintenance and repairs of 
the street sweepers. There are approximately nine TYMCO street sweepers in the current City's fleet.  This contract is 
necessary to support the automotive and equipment fleet service centers with a reliable and continuous source of 
supply to purchase these parts. 

 


